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HOLDEN MINE 
REMEDIATION 
FIVE-YEAR REVIEW 
Healthy Landscapes Matter. 
The USDA Forest Service is conducting its first five-year review 
(FYR) of the implemented remedial activities at the Holden Mine 
Remediation site, located within the Okanogan-Wenatchee 
National Forest in Chelan County, Washington. This review 
seeks to confirm that the cleanup activities conducted at the site 
continue to prevent further contamination of Railroad Creek and 
the surrounding environment. Activities include, but are not 
limited to treatment of groundwater, consolidation and capping 
of tailings, and long-term monitoring. A summary of the 
remedial activities and an evaluation of the protectiveness of the 
implemented tasks will be included in the FYR report. 

The USDA is an equal opportunity provider, employer, and lender. 

What is a FYR? 
A FYR is a required periodic 
review when contaminants 
remain at a site, and include: 

inspection of the site and cleanup 
technologies, monitoring data, 

maintenance records and more. 

. 

Timeline? 
The Review covers the time 

period from 2018 through 2022. 
The FYR Report will be 
available to the public 

summer 2023. It will be 
available online and in-person 
at the Chelan and Wenatchee 
USDA Forest Service offices. 

To be notified when the final 
report is available email 
molly.hanson@usda.gov 

MORE INFO? 
Follow the project using the QR code 

or contact the Project Manager 

Molly Hanson by email at 

molly.hanson@usda.gov 

Forest Okanogan-Wenatchee Chelan, WA 03/2023 
Service National Forest 

mailto:molly.hanson@usda.gov
mailto:molly.hanson@usda.gov
mailto:olly.hanson@usda.gov



